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Dear Employee: 

 

I would like to take the time to personally thank you for your gift to our community through the 2016 
Bartlesville Regional United Way Campaign.  Because of your involvement and support, this year we 
raised $___________ for the Bartlesville Regional United Way.  This is a ____% gain over last year’s 
contribution (or a ___________& increase in participation over last year).  You really stepped up and 
delivered. 

 

With your donation, you have made a huge impact in our community.  Your dollars will provide 
shelter, food, counseling, health care, education and many other services to people in need in our 
communities. 

 

Thank you again for your donation and for your continued community support.  We will keep you 
posted on the United Way success stories that you helped create. 

 

Janet Executive 
President and CEO 
Anycompany 
 
  
 
 
 

 


